Senior Infants

We’ve had avery busy few monthsin Senior Infants!

We’ve loved Aistear time and have gained great experience
in the Post Office. We made all sorts of fabulous creations
in junk art and have had fun with the cars, animals and
playdough too!

We have done lots of work at our literacy and numeracy
stations over the last few weeks and we really enjoy
getting to put our new knowledge to the test.




We’ve played GAAwith Paddy and learnt some hockey,
football and basketball skills with Mrs Anderson in P.E.



We’re looking forward to starting football with the FAI
coaches after Christmas.

We are flying along with our reading and have finished
revising all of our sounds and blends. We’ve learnt about
using capital letters, full stops and question marksin our
work so we're hoping you’'ll see more writing from us up

on the walls after Christmas!

We’ve loved practicing our Christmas Play, “The Wriggly
Nativity” and show cased some of our amazing dance
moves while singing our hearts out. We hope you enjoyed
it asmuch aswe did!






